
 
          Seasonal, Part-time 

Parking Enforcement 
            Town of Boothbay Harbor 

 
 

 
 
The Town of Boothbay Harbor is seeking qualified applicants for the position of Parking 
Enforcement.  Previous parking enforcement experience is not required, training will be 
provided.  Applicants must have excellent public relations skills, a strong work ethic, and 
the ability to make independent decisions.  The position does require working outside in 
varying types of weather and requires the successful applicant to stand and walk for 
periods of time.  This is a part-time seasonal position from June 1, 2023, to mid-October. 
 
Application deadline: until a suitable candidate is found. Applications are available on 
the town website at www.boothbayharbor.org or at the town office.  All interested 
applicants must submit an application to:  

 
Kathleen Pearce, Finance Officer 

11 Howard Street, Boothbay Harbor, ME 04538 
kpearce@boothbayharbor.org 

 
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 

 


